

DIOCESE OF HAMILTON

700 King Street West, Hamilton, Ontario, Canada L8P 1C7

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

MEMORANDUM

To: Priests in Halton Deanery

From: Monsignor Murray J. Kroetsch, PH, VG

Chancellor

Re: Motion Before the Halton Catholic District School Board

Regarding the Pride Flag

Date: 16 April 2021

As you are aware there is a motion before the Halton Catholic District School Board regarding the flying of the Pride Flag during the month of June, to be voted on at the Board Meeting on April 20, 2021. Please note that this is a matter before the publicly funded Catholic School Board.

Requests have been circulated soliciting parishioners to sign petitions according to their views on the motion. Please note that it is <u>not</u> permitted to promote or make available any petitions, either in favour of the motion or against it in Parishes in the Diocese.

Furthermore, the motion before the School Board is not to be commented upon in the Homily or Announcements at Sunday Masses.